
Comment from Andrew Martin 

I do not believe these standards adequately address vehicle safety for those outside of the 

vehicle. Technologies like automated braking are not proven to be effective and have the 

potential to fail. Vehicles should be rated for safety for those outside of them and manufacturers 

should be held to standards promoting safety in the event of a collision. You have standards to 

protect people in cars, you should have standards to protect people outside of cars as well. 
 


